
CIVILIAN POLICE OVERSIGHT BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

November 9, 2021 

CPOA Board Initial Training Check In 
 

 

A Quorum of the Civilian Police Oversight Board may be in attendance at the Flying Star Café, 
located at 4026 Rio Grande Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107 in person regarding CPOA Board 
Initial Training Check In.  No Board business will be discussed. 

 

The CPOA Board initial training check in will be held on Tuesday, November 9, 2021 in person 
beginning at 3:30 p.m. The meeting is not open to the public.  


